Talking Points for Legislative Chairs, November 2021
Details are in the November issue of the Advocacy Communicator.

· This year California schools are receiving the highest level of funding in state history. However, in a few years this could change and our districts may face a big drop in funding.
· California State PTA’s Advocacy Goals for the 2021-23 term are listed in the newsletter.
· Sacramento Safari is coming up in March! Are we sending someone?
· If you missed the Fourth District PTA Advocacy Forum and Training on October 8, there’s a link in the newsletter that will take you to a recording.
· Twenty-seven bills that California State PTA supported were passed into law. Many of them are listed in the Communicator.
· The Orange County Department of Education has a new website, The 100, to provide information about current education issues such as ethnic studies, immunizations and mental health.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The California State PTA Legislation Conference will be held January 24 and 25 at the Sheraton Hotel in Sacramento.
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